
Jun 6, 2025, 12:59 PM 
Hi Rudi, 
 
I have passed along all photos that I have taken to my supervisor. The photos show that 
sedimentation in the creek is also occurring upstream of your property. Given this, there is really 
nothing for us to do here in regard to the complaint we received about your property.  If you really 
wanted to you could call my supervisor but he will probably tell you something similar.  
 
Best, 
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX  
Environmental Specialist 
Division of Energy, Mineral and Land Resources 
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality  
XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
2090 US70 Highway 
Swannanoa, NC 28778-8211 
 

 


